
 

 

 
 

Inman Square Intersection Improvements 
Community Meeting: Tuesday, July 25 

 

The City is developing plans to improve the 
intersection of Hampshire St and 
Cambridge St in Inman Square.  The next 
public meeting for this project will be held 
on Tuesday, July 25.   
 
As we move towards a final concept for the 
project, this meeting will focus on the 
design of the Square’s pedestrian plazas and 
open spaces.   We encourage community 
members to attend to learn more about the 
design options for these important public 
spaces and to provide feedback.   
 
At this meeting, City and design team staff will recap the project history to date, and present a discussion 
of opportunities and considerations relevant to the plaza design.  After the presentation, staff will facilitate 
an open discussion. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
For more information on this project, please visit www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/inmansquare  To be 
added to the project email list, please contact Kelly Dunn, DPW Community Relations Manager at 
kdunn@cambridgema.gov.   

 
 

Inman Square Intersection Improvements Community Meeting 
Tuesday, July 25  

Cambridge Public Library (Main Branch), Lower Level (L2) 
449 Broadway  

Presentation:  6-6:45 pm     
Community Feedback:  6:45-8 pm 

 
 

Curb Alignment Concept Plan, July 2017  
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